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  Blackwell High School debaters have attended two invitational meets this semester.  On 

PB&J or choice of  cereal and 
toast, fruit, juice, milk

French toast sticks and bacon/
tornados or choice of  cereal and 
toast, fruit, juice, milk

Biscuit and sausage or choice 
of  cereal and toast, fruit, juice, 
milk

Country steak, mashed 
potatoes, okra, roll, gravy, 
strawberries, milk

Chicken spaghetti, breadstick, 
garden salad, carrots, 
applesauce, milk

Meat chalupas, zesty 
cucumbers, beans, salsa, orange 
smiles, milk

Chicken tenders, toast, gravy, 
sweet potato fries, broccoli, 
mixed fruit, milk

Hamburgers, coleslaw, ranch 
beans, pears, milk

Sausage biscuit, fruit, juice, 
milk

Breakfast combo, fruit, juice, 
milk

Chicken-n-waffles, fruit, juice, 
milk

higher education, including 
certified trade schools, while 
pursuing a degree at any level.

Recipients must obtain at least 
a 2.5 cumulative grade point 
average on a 4.0 scale and carry 
a minimum of  12 hours or be 
considered by the registrar to be 
a full-time student.  One half  of  
the scholarship is awarded at the 
beginning of  the fall semester 
and the remaining half  is 
awarded at the beginning of  the 
spring semester.

To obtain an application, you 
may come by the CVEC office 
at 2530 Pulliam Street, San 
Angelo, Texas 76905, call the 
Member Service Department at 
(325) 655-6957, or visit the 
website at www.cvec.coop.

Deadline for submission is 
April 4, 2019.

Pizza or choice of  cereal and 
toast, fruit, juice, milk

Donuts or choice of  cereal 
and toast, fruit, juice, milk

There were 21 Bronte 
Longhorn Band members that 
competed at a UIL Solo and 
Ensemble Contest.  Thirteen of  
the students earned superior 
ratings (1) and the remaining 8 
earned an excellent rating (2).  
In the past two weeks, these 
students spent many hours after 
school and some until 8 pm, 
diligently striving for the very 
best performance on their 
instrument.

Below are the final results:
Trombone Trio - Brandon 

Baughman, Jayton Galvan, and 
Maelynn Williams - 2;

Brass Choir - Gabe Basquez, 
Nathan Arthur, Lance Rolls, 
Mason Aguirre, Bastian 
Quezada - 2;

Trumpet Trio - Gabby 
Quezada, Juan Delagarza and 

Ryan Aguirre - 1;
Clarinet Trio - Haley Harness, 

Mia Minjarez, and Raegan 
Moore - 1;

Frenchhorn Solo - Victoria 
Hall/Shaffer - 1, Lance Rolls - 
1, Jason Woehrle - 1;

Clarinet Solo - Haley Harness 
- 1;

Bassoon Solo - Kylan 
McCreery - 1;

Clarinet Solo - Nikkole 
Harendt - 1;

Tenor Sax Solo - Jacob Jowers 
(Alfred Hichcock) - 1;

Flute Solo - Michaela Basquez 
- 2;

Trombone Solo - Bastien 
Quezada - 2;

Snare Drum Solo - Marky 
Martinez - 1.

Congratulations Bronte 
Longhorn Band!

Pancakes, sausage, fruit, juice, 
milk

French toast, bacon, fruit, 
juice, milk

Texas basket, veggie cup, 
mixed fruit, milk

Tex-Mex Stack, beans, tomato 
cup, garnish, peaches, milk

Chicken Alfredo, breadstick, 
Tuscan veggies, salad, cinnamon 
apples, cookies, milk

Country pot pie, broccoli, 
veggie cup, snowball salad, milk

Breaded pork chop, mashed 
tators, gravy, green beans, roll, 
fruit, milk

Poptarts, fruit, juice, milk

Biscuits, gravy, scrambled 
eggs, sausage, fruit, juice, milk

Breakfast pizza, fruit, juice, 
milk

Donuts, fruit, juice, milk

School Holiday

BBQ Rib on a bun, baked 
beans, pickles, onions, chips, 
milk

January 12, 2019, they traveled to Ozona (above photo, left to right) Carson Sorrells, Cami Davidson (4th in LD), Emilee Sanderson (1st in LD), Cadi Powers (2nd in LD), and 
Stockton Solis.  Then on January 26, 2019, they traveled to O’Donnell, were Cadi Powers placed 4th in LD and the team of Carli Powers and Madison Solis placed 6th in CX.

Robert Lee ISD will hold an 
Awards Ceremony on Friday, 
February 15, to recognize 
students in grades 2 - 6, who 
placed in events at the District 
UIL Academic Meet.  The 
ceremony will take place at 2 pm 
in the RLISD Cafetorium.  All 
parents and family members are 
encouraged to attend.

Please call the elementary 
office at 453-4555 if  you have 
any questions.

Concho Valley Electric 
Cooperative offers four $2,000 
scholarships each year.  Two 
scholarships are awarded to 
graduating high school seniors 
and two are awarded to other 
students of  higher learning.

The guidelines for the 
scholarship are listed below.

The applicant must be an 

active CVEC member whose 
primary residence is served by 
CVEC or be the dependent of  a 
CVEC member whose primary 
residence is served by CVEC.

The applicant will be chosen 
based on the following criteria:  
grades, leadership, community, 
school activities, and essay.

Permissable use of  the funds 
include payment of  tuition, fees 
required for books, supplies, 
and/or equipment required for 
courses of  instruction.

The recipient must attend a 
recognized Texas institution of  


